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From: Peter Scott 
Sent: Thursday, 12 April 2018 2:15 PM
To: State Development
Cc: John Harvey; Duncan Challen
Subject: Re: Inquiry into the Defence industry in NSW - Transcript 4 April 2018 - Defence 

NSW and NSW Dept of Industry

Categories:

 
Lauren, 
 
I have reviewed the text attributed to myself and have only one correction which is on Page 41 of Panel 3. 
The final para should read 'aerospace and space strategy', not 'aerospace and interspace' 
 
Further, you have marked up a QoN on Page 10 of the Panel 1 Report from early in the day.  
 
In relation to this, I provided a response to the QoN regarding 'the relevant strengths of the 
departmental organisations in various States' later in the day.  You will see this response to the QoN 
at Page 42 of the Panel 3 report.  As you will read, I sought assurance that the information had satisfied the 
Committee's earlier question. It did not appear to me that they needed further advice and I recommend the 
QoN be considered as answered. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Peter S 
 
 

 

Peter Scott | Director, Defence NSW 
Industry Development 
NSW Department of Industry 
 

      
 

W:  New South Wales: Strong, Smart and Connected 

 
On Thu, Apr 12, 2018 at 9:59 AM, State Development <State.Development@parliament.nsw.gov.au> 
wrote: 

Dear Mr Challen, Commodore Scott and Air Marshal (Ret) Harvey  

RE: Post-hearing responses required by Thursday 3 May 2018 

Thank you for appearing before the Standing Committee on State Development on 4 April 2018 for the inquiry 
into the Defence industry in NSW.  

Please find attached: 
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